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Wednesday 8th October 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our topic this term, we are delighted to inform you that we have arranged some very 

exciting visitors for the Reception children. 

 

On Tuesday 4th November, Horsham Museum will be coming to visit the children bringing with 

them a variety of toys.  This visit will take place in the school hall throughout the morning.  

 

The cost of the visit will be a voluntary contribution of £4.65 per child. Although the contribution is 

voluntary, we do need to point out that the visit cannot take place unless all parents, who are 

able, are willing to contribute.  We appreciate that some families might find it difficult to 

contribute all or part of the sum.  If you are in such a position, please contact Mrs Maurice in 

confidence to discuss the matter.   

 

In order to make payment and give consent for your child to participate, please log into your 

ParentPay account, details of which were recently sent home via your child’s book bag. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cash or cheques.  

 

We need to receive your consent and payment by Monday 3rd November. If we do not receive 

consent, your child will be unable to participate. 

 

 

Many thanks 

The Year Reception team 
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